
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding your interest in becoming a 

charity ambassador for [Charity Name]. We truly appreciate your willingness to support our 

mission and make a difference in our community. 

As a charity ambassador, you would play a vital role in raising awareness and helping us to 

achieve our goals. We are currently in the process of finalizing our ambassador program details 

and would love to discuss how you can get involved. 

Please let us know your availability for a brief call or meeting in the coming days. We are 

excited about the possibility of working together and would be happy to answer any questions 

you may have. 

Thank you once again for your interest and support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Name] 

[Contact Information] 


